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ANNOUNCED MASSES 
Saturday, December 31, 2016 
5:30PM People of St. Stanislaus Kostka  
 

Sunday, January 1, 2017 
8:15AM People of St. Stanislaus Kostka  
11:00AM  Mr. & Mrs. Cyrille Poulin  
    – Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Poulin  
 

Monday, January 2, 2017 
9:00AM Anne Marie Hanke  
    – Sandi & Shannon Meagher  
 

Tuesday, January 3, 2017  
9:00AM Intentions of John & Kathleen Thompson (L)  
    – Dr. Michael Thompson  
 

Wednesday, January 4, 2017 
9:00AM  Communion Service  
 

Thursday, January 5, 2017 
9:00AM Diane Gendron – the Smith family  
 

Friday, January 6, 2017 
9:00AM Edward Lynn, Jr. – Joanne & Mike Slater  
 

Saturday, January 7, 2017 
5:30PM People of St. Stanislaus Kostka  
 

ST. STANISLAUS IS A TITHING PARISH  
God’s Plan for Giving 

 In return for the Lord’s generosity, our people 
returned to His Church the following 

Christmas Collection will be in a later bulletin. 
Grocery card profits (last week)       $250.00 
Thank you for your continuing generosity that enables 

us to continue to serve the people of God. 
 

THIS WEEK’S SECOND COLLECTION 
CAPITAL IMPROVEMENTS 

 
NEXT WEEK’S SECOND COLLECTION 

COMMUNICATIONS &  
CATHOLIC UNIVERSITY OF AMERICA 

 
**BIRTHDAY GREETINGS** 

 

January 1  
Michael Ambrose, Jessica Fitzgerald, Tamara Igoe, 
Susan Itri, Danielle Jenkins, Trevor Mayfield, Paul 
Pagano, Elizabeth Reap  
 

January 2  
Gloria Caviglia, Amanda DeWald, Kim DiMetro, Lisa 
Haynes, Matthew Herr, Kaitlyn McFadden, Daniele 
Moustakas, Kristina Noto, Terrence Tompkins, Gina 
Tyler  
 

January 3  
Fr. Francis Perry Azah, Nicole Cannella, Jacqueline 
Chapman, Todd Croshier, Helen DiGregorio, Amy 
Foriska, Joan Heaton, Garrett Linnane, Kathleen 
Longbard, Kelly McCarthy, Philip McCready, Joseph 
Pociask  
 

January 4  
Lawrence Battistoni, Rosemary Bolde, Lauryn DelBiondo, 
Madison Devlin, Darlene Kemlage, Kathleen Marrinan, 
Kevin McCarthy, Jessica Morano, James Reed, Susan 
Valesey, Kathrine Wimmers, Evan Zevola  
 

January 5  
Patricia Duggan, Cynthia Kasnia-Herman, Natalia 
Mangione, Charles McCutcheon, Kathleen McKenna, 
Victor Pociask, Lawrence Potenza, Laura Tomasetti  
 

January 6  
Jeffrey Byrnes, Michael Cohan, Jessica DeLorenzo, 
Colleen Devine, Brandon Hall, Lindsay Mang, Ethan 
O’Connor, Danielle Riccardulli, Aaron Rowe, Leonard 
Spano, Lindsey Wood  
 

January 7  
Peter Bungartz, Jeffrey Denning, Richard Kemlage, John 
Miller, Bryan Minholz, Daniel Sheehan  
 

 
CHRISTMAS FLOWER MEMORIAL LIST  
WILL BE IN NEXT WEEK’S BULLETIN 



 

Mary, Mother of God, Pray for us! 



SOLEMNITY OF MARY,  
THE HOLY MOTHER OF GOD  

 
“Hail, Holy Mother, who gave birth to the King...” 

 

 
FAITH FORMATION 
Classes resume Jan 3 and 4 

 

CROSSFFIT Session: January 15 
Confirmation Session: January 30 

 

A PRAYER FOR THE NEW YEAR 
O God, we long to know you and to love you, 
but the busyness of life often gets in the way. 
Help us to recognize the ordinary, daily ways 
that our family can learn about you and grow 
closer to you. We know that you are with us, 
leading us and guiding us on our way. Amen.  

 
 

BUSES FOR MARCH FOR LIFE 
January 27, 2017 

The March for Life in Washington, DC is scheduled for 
Friday, January 27, 2017.  Buses will leave St. Columba 
church at 5:00am after a 4:30am Mass on January 27.  Price 
is $35 for adults, $25 for students.  All reservations and 
payments are required by January 20, 2017.  For more 
information or to reserve your seat, call Rich Van 
Slambrouck at (845) 297-7930 for the St. Mary’s bus, or 
George Morton at (845) 226-6896 for the St. Columba’s bus.  
 

FIRST FRIDAY ADORATION  
We will continue with one hour of Adoration of the Blessed 

Sacrament after the 9am Mass on January 6.  
We will conclude with benediction at 10:30.  

MANY THANKS  
A huge thank you to all who helped decorate the church 
inside and out for Christmas.  St. Stan’s was once again the 
shining glory of Pleasant Valley.  Thank you for helping us 
share our Christmas cheer with the town.  
Thank you to the Knights of Columbus, who put up the 
manger out front, and our inside Christmas tree.   

Thanks also to the music groups, who brought the Spirit of 
Christmas to us in music at all of the Masses.  

 
JELLY SALE UPDATE – THANK YOU! 

We received a note from the staff of the Newburgh Ministry, 
which was supported by Sister Mary’s jam sale.   
 The graciousness of God has gifted us through you  
 – “pressed down, shaken together and flowing over.”   
 May your blessings  be as abundant. Thank you!  
Your donation to the people of the Newburgh Ministry is 
greatly appreciated and also greatly needed.  I know that Sr. 
Mary is a great advocate for the poor.  Her jam provided 
funds which can help in so many ways.  The hats, scarves, 
and baby blankets are regarded as a treasure.   
Your parish community is giving and loving.  God bless you! 
    – Sr. Norma & Staff  

 
THANK YOU FROM FR. EMMANUEL 

Fr. Backes received a letter from Fr. Emmanuel Quarshie:  
Dear Father John J. Backes,  
I write on behalf of St. Dominic Roman Catholic 
Church, Dawhenya, Ghana, to thank you for the 
donation of one HP laptop and 37 metal chairs.   
Thank you so much for the support and we hope to 
put the items to good use towards the development 
and growth of the Church.   

 
FOOD PANTRY 

Thank you to all who generously donated food throughout 
the holiday season.  Please remember that although 
Christmas has passed, the need remains.  The donation 
basket is in the church hall vestibule.   
 

ANNOUNCING: 
PARISH PILGRIMAGE TO THE HOLY LAND 

Keep watching the bulletin and the website for more 
information, but for now, know that we are planning the 
parish pilgrimage to the Holy Land for October 12-23, 2017.  
Please contact the parish office if you would like a brochure 
and more information.  Please pass this information on to 
family and friends.  Next week’s bulletin will have more 
details.  
 

TEEN CLUB SLEEPOVER 
We had 17 kids sleepover this year at our annual Teen Club 
Christmas Sleepover.  The teens shared dinner, participated 
in a “Take a selfie with Jesus” scavenger hunt, played life-
sized Jenga, and watched The Grinch.  In the morning, the 
teens participated in the 9am Mass and then had breakfast 
together before going ice skating.  A great time was had by 
all!  The next CROSS FFIT / PTAF meeting is Sunday, 
January 15.  All teens are invited to attend.  


